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What a complete waste of time this ill conceived policy is. 

The proposal of a park an ride scheme on the green belt which the inspectorate has already agreed should not be 

developed, does not make sense.

With more than adequate parking in Leamington I can not see why people would use the park and ride, wait for a bus, 

then queue in the same traffic, then have to walk to where they would want to go, it just wouldn't happen. 

Bearing in mind the main bottleneck is the bridge at Chesford Bridge and both proposed sites are south of this I do not 

see how it would reduce any sort of congestion at all. This further demonstrates why this should not proceed.

I drive this route every morning on the school run and the traffic isn't that bad anyway, yes sometimes you have to 

wait five minutes but in the scheme of things that delay compared to other towns and cities is insignificant.
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This is green belt.

There is no demand for it.

If there was a need, it is in the wrong location.

Change to Plan

I would take the proposed park and ride scheme out of the plan altogether. 
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